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June 9, 2006 
 
Mr. Fred Craft 
Plateau Resources Limited 
877 North 8th West 
Riverton, Wyoming 82501 
 
Re: March 2005 License Amendment Request, Shootaring Canyon Facility– Interrogatories-First Round 
 
Dear Mr. Craft, 
 
We have reviewed your March 2005 submittal, which included the following documents:  
 

1. Shootaring Canyon Uranium Processing Facility Environmental Report, Source Material License No. 
UT0900480; January 2006. 

2. Shootaring Canyon Uranium Processing Facility Tailings Management Plan Amended – 2005. 
3. Tailings Reclamation and Decommissioning Plan for Shootaring Canyon Uranium Project – 2005. 

 
URS has completed preparation of the first round interrogatories on behalf of the DRC.  Please provide 
additional information to resolve the questions and issues outlined in the attached June 7, 2006 URS 
Interrogatories-First Round.  Please note that various interrogatories request that Standard Operation Procedures 
(SOPs) be provided.  At the request of Plateau on May 18, 2006, DRC will review SOPs as provided either prior 
to or during a pre-licensing inspection to be conducted at the facility approximately 60 days prior to the 
anticipated date of license finalization.  If you have any questions or concerns, please call me at 801-536-4255.  
We would also be happy to discuss your concerns in a meeting or via conference call. 

Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Molly Gregersen 
 
LM:mg 
cc:  Britt Quinby, URS 
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